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Summary:

Edward Biegel of the Bureau of Western European Affairs answers Undersecretary Ball's
questions on French nuclear ambitions and Western European collective security. He
makes the arguments against nuclear sharing, and also mentions the fact that a
Baltimore Sun article likely alerted the Soviets to the fact that the US deployed tactical
nuclear weapons on the German front.

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan

digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org


Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan



Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan


